

RABBI ELCHONON ZOHN
President

RABBI KALMAN BAUMANN Vice President

> MR AVI LAUB Vice President

MR RICHARD MILLER
Treasurer

MRS TOVAH KIRSCHNER
Secretary

RABBI NAFTOLI ZIONS
Executive Assistant

MRS YAEL DAVIDOWITZ
Director of Outreach

RABBI JAY LYONS Director, Florida Region

MRS ROBIN MEYERSON Director, West Coast Region

MRS SARA ARNO
Director of Communications

RABBINIC ADVISORY BOARD

Rabbi Eytan Feiner Rabbi Tzvi Flaum Rabbi Hershel Schachter Rabbi Peretz Steinberg Rabbi Herschel Welcher

85-18 117th Street Richmond Hill, NY 11418 Phone 718.847.6280 Fax 718.847.2989 Email info@nasck.org

> nasck.org shabbosvayechi.org endcremation.org lastkindness.org peacefulreturn.org sfjc.org

November 26, 2023 13 Kislev, 5784

Dear Friends,

I have been asked to give my endorsement and support for the exceptional work being done by the Neshama Foundation, an excellent organization dedicated to ensuring that all Jews receive a dignified, Jewish burial.

As the founder of NASCK - The National Association of Chevra Kadisha, I have had the privilege of seeing firsthand the tremendous impact that the Neshama Foundation has had on the Jewish community, particularly in South Florida. The Foundation has worked tirelessly to guarantee that every individual, regardless of their financial situation or family circumstances, will be laid to rest with dignity and respect in accordance with *Halachic* (Jewish law) requirements. This is no small accomplishment, and I am impressed by the dedication and passion that the Neshama team brings to their work every day.

I wholeheartedly endorse the Neshama Foundation and the outstanding work that they do for the Jewish community. I am confident that The Neshama Foundation's tireless efforts will continue to bring comfort and dignity to countless Jewish families in need.

Wishing you all the blessings for those involved in acts of kindness, and *chesed shel emes* in particular.

Respectfully,

Rabbi Elchonon Zohn

President